COPY OF AIR LETTER.

Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.
2lst March, 1950,

Dear Sir,

With reference to my letter of the 9th November
last addressed to the Cape Town Surveyor and forwarded
on by him to Mr. Boyle respecting surveys at Walvis Bay,
I have to inform you that I have mot yet received a reply
regarding the outstanding surveys on the "KOS VII", "X0s
XII" and "KOS XXVII" and I shall be glad t6 learn whether

you are yet in a position to furnish me with the desired
information.

I shall al 30 be glad to learn the position
regarding the surveys due on the under mentioned vessels,

namely :-
ZKos X" - Boller Survey due 7,49,
Special Survey due 12,49,
"KO08 XXVI" - Annual Classification Survey due

8,49,
Boller Survey due 6,49,

Yours faithfully,

Clerk %o the
Classification Committée.

P. F. Balfour, Esq.,
DURBAN,

012203-012210~ 013!



